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May 26, 2011

Mr. Rich Luthy

Executive Director

Napa-Vallejo Waste Management Authority
1195 Third Street, Suite 101

Napa, CA 94559-3082

RE: Agreement for Disposal Services
Dear Rich:

This letter will serve as formal notification to the Napa Vallejo Waste Management
Authority of Keller Canyon Landfill Company’s intent to waive the one year notice
requirement in Section 4.02(a) of the Agreement for Disposal Services. Waiving this
requirement of the Authority is intended to provide sufficient time for consideration of all
available options for proceeding forward at the end of the current term.

Please contact me should you have any questions related to this matter.
Sincerely,

WAV,

.,4},‘/ Michael Capri
Area President
Northern California
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